
 

BOARD RECAP — August 30, 2022 Meeting 

On Tuesday, August 30, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a special 
called meeting in the auditorium of Building One of Central Services, located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in 
Lexington, South Carolina.  
 
At 8 a.m., the Board of Trustees promptly voted to enter executive session for discussion of personnel matters 
in the superintendent search.  
 
The Board of Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting at 9:12 a.m. 

During executive session, the board:  
• discussed personnel matters related to the superintendent search. 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 
• to designate the following five leaders as finalists in the superintendent search: Mr. P. Heath Branham, 

Dr. Lucas C. Clamp, Dr. Ron Garner, Dr. Nakia Hardy, and Dr. Gerrita Postlewait.  
 
 

 


